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Hon. D. Ralston Spalding  

3208 Troost Avenue,  

Kansas City, Missouri. 

 

My dear Prof. Spalding: 

 

Thank you so much for your letter of congratulations. You may be assured that I am 

deeply gratified at the almost unanimous support I have received from the Democratic 

Party in the different counties, and the solid backing of both the St. Louis and Kansas 

City Democracy. 

 

Many of my friends, who are more experienced in politics than I, have suggested that we 

defer the organization of Stark-for-Governor Clubs until a later date, for the reason that 

the primary election is still a long way off and the campaign might drag, if started too 

soon. They think a red-hot campaign, beginning with the opening of headquarters a few 

months in advance of the August Primary, and gaining momentum each day, would be 

more effective. 



 

Of course, the development of unexpected opposition might make it advisable to change 

this plan and start the campaign sooner. Also, there is no reason why the individual party 

should not continue his personal missionary work among his friends, talking Stark-for- 

Governor at every opportunity. 

 

With deepest appreciation, and with kind personal regards, I am, 

 

Sincerely yours 

LLOYD C. STARK 

LCS.PMC 

 


